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Kyle 
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What we discussed: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

North Ferriby Parish Council – A group of young people have been 

asked by the Parish Council to attend the park and to give their 

opinion on the park. Becky (Children’s Rights Officer) put together 

some questions to make this easier for the young people, these 

included: 

 What do you like about the park? 

 What don’t you like about the park? 

 What would make the park better? 

The Parish Council also asked the young people to give their opinion 

on what roundabout design would be the best. 

 

 

 

 



   

Young People’s Views:  

Parish Council – North Ferriby Park 

What do you like about the park? 

The young people said that they liked the park because it has lots of 

different equipment, plenty of grass for sitting and having picnics on, 

seats and benches around the park.  The young people also said that 

the park has plenty of litter bins; it was safe for people to go into the 

park as it was fenced round the perimeter.   

 

What don’t you like about the park? 

The young people said that the path was not suitable for members of 

the public who have either mobility issues or have to use a wheelchair. 

 

What would make the park better? 

The young people said that having an ice cream van at the park on 

busy occasions would be nice, more seating areas and more 

equipment for children to play on.  Kyle mentioned that there should 

be a picnic bench near the skate park. 

 

Roundabout design    

The young people looked at 3 designs that are being considered by 

the Parish Council, Reece, Chloe and Kyle chose option 2 because its 

bright coloured and is bigger than the other designs. Ohene and Mark 

chose option 1. 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 Outcome (To be completed when actioned) 

 

 
North Ferriby Park 

Kay (Child Care Manager) will pass on all comments that the young 

people have made regarding the park to the Parish Council and will 

ask the Parish Council to inform Kay so then she can pass it on to the 

Residence Council if any changes are made to the park. 


